
 
Expression of Interest (EOI) Form 

CREATE Voices in Action conference, Adelaide Showgrounds, 21–23 March 2024  

 

Thank you for expressing an interest in attending the CREATE Voices in Action Conference in March 2024.  

Please complete this EOI form and return it to the Department for Child Protection to 

dcpcyeprogram@sa.gov.au by Monday 5 February 2024. Successful applicants will be notified by Monday 

12 February 2024 with further advice on how to register. 

Your contact details: 

Your full name:  
 

Your email address:  

Your phone number:  
 

Select ticket type and number of tickets  

Young person (12 – 25 years)   

Carer  
 

DCP worker   

 

Please provide the DCP office you or the young person are case managed by: 

 
 

Please provide the name(s) of any other people you are applying for 

 
 

Please email this completed form dcpcyeprogram@sa.gov.au  by Monday 5 February 2024. Successful 

applicants will be notified by Monday 12 February 2024 with further advice on how to register. 
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